January 16, 2015

Chris Myers
Managing Director
California Democratic Party

Re: ADEM 27 Challenge
Dear Chris,

| am writing to challenge the results of the Saturday, January 10, 2015
Assembly District Election Meetings for AD 27.

There is evidence that some of the participants were not properly
registered in AD 27 or perhaps not eligible to vote. While the convener,
Tony Alexander, did challenge at least one participant at the time of the
ADEM, it appears there was an unusual spike of voters who were clearly
not registered to vote in AD-27.

While | understand that ADEM voting is secret and individual ballots are
anonymous, | do believe that it would be important to verify the
registration status of each participant by reviewing the sign-in envelopes
used at the AD 27 ADEM and verifying the registration status of each
participant. Specifically, it appears that some participants listed an AD 27
household as their registration address though they do not live in AD 27.

In my view, the very integrity of the process has been compromised.
Therefore, | believe that the only way to rectify the situation would be to
negate the outcome of the election, and hold a new election with CA
Democratic Party personnel serving as monitors in order to ensure that the
fraud that took place on January 10th does not occur again.

Thank you for your attention to my request.

Please feel free to contact Sailaja Rajappan at 916-201-7391 or Tony
Alexander at 408-504-7902.

Nora Campos
Assemblymember, 27th District
Representing San Jose



